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Leonidas H. Berry, M.D. 
412 East Forty Seventh Street 
Chicago 15, Illinois 

Dear Doctor Berry: 

R, P. SONDAG, M.D., M.P.H. 
ASSISTANT DIR.ECTOR 

February 23, 1961 

Your inquiry of January 12 regarding the Narcotic Rehabilita­
tion Clinics operated in Chicago from 1952 until June 30, 1959, has 
been read and the records pulled. 

Some of the material from the Northwestem Clinic has been 
published. It will require some work to determine if the records 
we have should be published. I would appttciate your further 
views on how such publication would benefit persons, who would 
be benefited, and how. 

You may be sure that I would value your opinion in this 
matter. 
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